
         MAURITIUS SPORTS COUNCIL 
 

COMMUNIQUE 
 

Following serious incidents which took place during the 
Public Sessions on Saturday 11th March and Sunday 12th 
March 2017 at the Serge Alfred Swimming Pool, the 
Mauritius Sports Council has decided to cancel all Public 
Swimming Sessions of:- 
 

 Saturdays from 17h00 to 18h00  

 Sundays from 10h00 to 11h00 
 

until further notice for security reasons. 
 

Public will be informed of the reopening as soon as 
possible. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 

            Management  
                     16th March 2017 


